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Dear Rockaway Lions Club, October 27, 2017

We would like to thank you for your donation of McDonald’s gift cards for our
students. We will be using those cards to recognize students who have perfect
attendance for the entire school year! Attendance is key to students’ academic
achievement and your donation helps us to support those students who are here
100% of the year on time!

Thank you for your support for our school!

Thank you,

(Janmoncs Nuegrd

Janmarie Nugent
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